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Committee:  The Ad-Hoc Committee on LOTI Policies 

Background:  As part of the work of the Ad-Hoc Committee on LOTI, a review of the current 

information regarding LOTI in the FPPM (pages 60-68) was begun in 2010-2011.  While the 

review will be continued regarding specific revisions to the FPPM in 2011-2012, several portions 

of the FPPM are no longer accurate and can be removed is the Faculty Senate agrees.    

Summary: Sections to be deleted:  

1. Pg. 63: includes specific information about LOTI training and procedures which has 

changed to meet the needs of faculty and online/hybrid instruction since it was first 

established.  Replaced with statement directing faculty to website. 

2. Pg. 64: references to the Quality Matters Survey, which is no longer available or used 

3. Pg. 66-68:  Student Assessment of Instruction for Online courses which is no longer 

distributed (last data collected was from Fall 2009). 

Rationale:  included in summary 


